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Dear Parents, 
 
The weather today has not dampened our spirits at Sheering school even with the government’s latest announcement that 
the proposed ‘freedom day’ on the 21st of June, will be delayed for another 4 weeks. The government has stated that 
transition days, open days and taster days are not advisable at the moment so we are having to make some tough decisions 
in the arrangements that we have put in place for the end of term. Some of the events on the diary below will need to be 
cancelled or postponed. 
 
We had a visit from our School Effectiveness Partner (Local Authority) this week to monitor progress in maths since our last 
Ofsted visit (2019). I told the children this morning, that she was very impressed with the huge amount of work she had seen 
in the children’s books and how much neater their presentation had become. The children were also really developing their 
critical thinking skills in maths and I was so pleased and proud to hear this.  
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Ballard Adams wanted to say a big ‘well done’ to Phoebe, Fay, Poppie and Freya for their fantastic effort at football; I 
wanted to thank Ryan for being so inclusive during football and working so hard for his team and would also like to thank 
everybody for making my 50th birthday so special yesterday.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Rose has achieved her Learn to Swim Level 1 award and Catherine passed her LAMDA Acting Grade 1 exam with 
distinction.  
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Harry B, Alfie, Noah, 
Elsie Mae, Max, Edith, Sam, Rose, Brooke, Lenny H, Joshua, Catherine, Patrick, Harry, Sonny, Archie and Poppie. Alfie, Elsie 
Mae, Lenny, Catherine and Poppie have achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is 
Durrington class with 19,601,267 points and our Top Ten Super-Spellers are Catherine, Pablo, Sonny, Harry, Edith, Alfie D, 
Poppie, Archie and Hannah.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: children who have helped others without anyone asking. 
Copeland: James is always thoughtful and caring. He is always aware when others need help. 
Durrington: Poppie is always helping out in Durrington class and is always kind and thoughtful. 
Fitzwalter: Mrs Stickland was so impressed with Archie’s selflessness this week. He needed help but told Mrs Stickland to go 
and help another child first. 
Quickbury: Lucy always quietly offers help and guidance to others and is always willing to volunteer for class duties. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays  
This morning we sang the birthday song to Otis who will be 5 years old on June 21st. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Kingswood 
 
Learning Hero  
My Star of the Week is Lucy for being kind and thoughtful to others. 
 
Dates  
Wednesday 23rd June: Class photos  
Friday 25th June: First Team assembly in school (tbc) 
Thursday 8th July: Meet the Teacher (Year 6 to Leventhorpe) 
Friday 16th July-Sunday 18th July: Quickbury residential trip 
Tuesday 20th July: 9:10 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
 Sports day and Brittaine’s Got Talent to be confirmed. 
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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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